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Mark Lakins

From: Richard Hill <hill@hpitx.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 2:00 PM

To: rsuttle@abaustin.com; Tim Cuppett; Mark Lakins

Subject: FW: 2210 Windsor Remodel 

From our neighbor to the south.  

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kent Ferguson <Kent_Ferguson@hcfd.com>  

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 10:36 AM 

To: Richard Hill <hill@hpitx.com>; Rae Hill <raehill@me.com> 

Subject: 2210 Windsor Remodel  

 

 

 

To:      Austin Landmark Commission c/o Richard Suttle 

From: Kent Ferguson 

RE:      2210 Windsor Rd Proposed Remodel Modifications 

 

Date:  July 9, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am the property owner of the house located 2208 Windsor Road in Austin, Texas  which adjoins the 

southern property line of the subject property. I have reviewed and approved the proposed plans for 

the back side of the house which includes a free standing carport and a roof overhang over the 

back door. 

 

As the adjoining neighbor, I am delighted that the subject home is being restored so as preserve the 

character of our neighborhood. 

 

 

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside of HPI. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe 


